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        Friday 8th November 2024 

 
Class 4  

Grand Opera House - Horrible Histories: Ancient Egyptians! 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are already thinking about experiences to offer the children for our new project of ‘Ancient Civilisations’ in the Spring 
term! The Grand Opera House is showing Horrible Histories - Awful Egyptians in March and we feel this is an enrichment 
experience that we cannot miss out on! From the fascinating Pharaohs to the power of the pyramids, we will discover 
the foul facts of death and decay with the meanest mummies in Egypt! We will rumble with Ramesses the Great and 
dare to enter through the gates of the afterlife! 
 
Venue:  The Grand Opera House 
   
Date:  Friday 14th March 2025. 
 
Depart:  09:15 depart from school. 
 
Return: 13:00 (approx.) from The Grand Opera House. 
 
Lunch: Packed lunch – school are able to provide these or children can bring their own. Please indicate your 

child’s preference on the google form (link below).  
The children are unable to eat their packed lunch at the theatre so will be eating when they arrive back 
at school. The children may bring a small snack that can fit in a pocket. 

 
Clothing: School uniform, Waterproof coat, Suitable footwear (trainers are allowed). 
 
Travel: Walking. 
 
Cost:  £12.95 This will be added to your child’s Parent Pay account today. If your child is receipt of additional 

funding, this amount will be paid for by school. 
 Please could you settle this amount by Friday 22nd November as we need to ensure payment is made 

by Friday 29th November. 
 
Consent: Please consent via the google form link here https://forms.gle/UG6VkfZGxGGgiUtF9 We will require 

one volunteer to join us on this trip. If you are able to help us, please indicate this on the google form, 

we will confirm as soon as possible. 

Whilst we offer as much funding as is possible towards our educational visits and enrichment opportunities, we 

unfortunately, do not have the available financial resources to fund the full amount of this event. In order to ensure that 

this opportunity is available to all our pupils, we would like to ask for a voluntary contribution from the parents and carers 

of the pupils invited to this. Please contact school if this presents anyone with any financial difficulty.  

If you have any questions or queries regarding this educational trip, then please get in contact with the school office and 
I will get back in touch as soon as possible. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Severn 
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